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Maintenance works near slipway at Il-Bajja tal-Ġnejna 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners that maintenance 

works will be carried out near the slipway at Il-Bajja tal-Ġnejna. 

 

The work, which should only take a few days to be completed, is expected to start at any 

time after Tuesday 22nd February 2022 and should be completed by Tuesday 22nd March 

2022.  The work will require good weather conditions for a series of consecutive days. 

 

For these works a safety zone formed between the points A to B, C to D and the 

intermediate coastline, as shown on the chart attached. Divers will lay a silt curtain within 

this area.  

 

Due to the above, the slipway will not be accessible and all vessels within the mentioned 

area, are to be removed while the works are being carried out.  

 

Mariners and owners of vessels are to proceed at very low speed (no wake) when 

navigating close to the area and are to co-operate with the contractor on site. 

 

All mariners are to comply with any instructions given on VHF Channel 12 and/or 16, by 

Valletta VTS and by any Enforcement Personnel on site. 

 

  

Charts Affected: BA 2537, 2538 

 




